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Mission Statement

Trinity Catholic Academy provides quality education in the Roman Catholic tradition to students of all faiths through development of spirit, mind, and body.  Partnering with parents, we strive to help each student develop a personal relationship with God and a commitment to serving others.

Vision

The Vision of Trinity Catholic Academy is to provide a Catholic education with strong Christian formation and promote individual academic excellence to ensure the future success of all students.

News:
Elk’s Free Throw Contest:  TCA's very own Emma Smudzinski is headed to State for the Elk's Free Throw Shootout. Emma at Mendota Northbrook in the 8 and 9 year old division. She made 14 free throws!! State is in Decatur on Feb. 24th and 25th.  Congratulations and Good Luck Emma!!

History Fair: We are very proud of the 7th Grade Class for the fantastic job they all did at the History Fair on January 19th.  A huge congratulations to the following students for advancing to the Regional History Fair at NIU on February 25th:




Trenton Acuncius - St. Margaret's Hospital



Lia Bosnich Route 34 Drive-In



Catherine Engels - Twisty Freeze



Lauren Griggs - Trezger's Bakery



Miranda Mazzorana - The Igloo



Colin Nave - Freedom House



Abby Nawa - I & M Canal



Amilia Sanchez - Lovejoy Homestead



Avery Urbanski - Kim's Sweet Shop



Thomas Zebron - La Salle K-9 Unit
Jump Rope for Heart and Hoops for Heart:  Our Kindergarten – 4th Graders are participating in the Jump Rope for Heart and 5th – 8th are participating in Hoops for Heart/Dodgeball.  All donations are due March 9th, but can be turned into Mrs. Kasprak at any time. Not only will they earn the prizes from American Heart Association, but the top class will earn a pizza party from Mrs. Kasprak and the student with the highest donations will receive a free movie pass from Mrs. Kasprak.  Don't forget K-4 once you earn your first $5.00 bring in your signed coupon on your envelope and get your first zoo crew member! Go online and earn even more zoo crew!  Those competing in hoops for heart need to raise at least $30.00 as a team to compete. That is just $6.00 a person.

Western Catholic Union Poster Winners:  Our 5th & 6th graders participated in the Western Catholic Union Poster contest.  Congratulations to the following winners:

1st Place:  Danica Scoma (5th Grade)

 2nd Place:  Addison Urbanski (5th Grade)

3rd Place:  Callan Hueneburg (6th Grade)
 4th Place:  Ella Hermes (5th Grade)

5th Place:  Kristal De La Torre (6th Grade)
Lollipop Sale:  It is that time of year again!!  Help our 7th & 8th graders earn money for their end of the year trip!!  Lollipops are $1.00 each and our 7th & 8th graders will start selling them at the end of each day in Mrs. Myers’ Classroom.  
Yearbook Sale:  Year book order forms and payment of $20.00 for each are due on February 27th.   The price of the yearbook will be $22.00 for all orders placed after February 27.
Spring Pictures:  Mark your calendars!!  Our spring picture day is Thursday, March 16th.  Complete details will be forwarded as the date approaches.

Fundraising News & Upcoming Events:
Corned Beef & Cabbage Dinner:  Our Traditional Corned Beef & Cabbage Dinner will be held on St. Patrick’s Day, March 17th, in TCA’s Gym.  An early bird drawing for our cash raffle will take place.
Butterbraids:  Complete details regarding this fundraiser will come home soon.  We will kick off this fundraiser in March so the delicious butterbraids will be delivered in time for Easter!!  
Trivia Night & Silent Auction:  Mark your calendars for our biggest fundraiser…Trivia Night on Saturday, April 8th!!  Our committee is very excited and are working hard on this event.  As something new, we are doing a Sports Theme.    Our cash raffle winner is announced this night so please remember all families need to sell their required tickets on or before April 8th!!  Looking forward to a great night with wonderful company and good laughs.  
Schwan’s Cares:  TCA is excited to begin another fundraiser with Schwans-Cares to benefit the PTSA.  Schwan’s will donate 20% of product sales & 40% of e-gift card sales. Shop at schwans-cares.com or call 1-855-870-7208 and use the TCA campaign number 30981. Whether you are new to Schwan’s or a frequent buyer, all purchases will help our school. TCA will receive this a percentage of your Schwan’s purchases through May 14. Their frozen products are delicious and are conveniently delivered right to your door. If you have any questions contact Diane Scoma at scomadm@hotmail.com. 
Dates to Remember:


Monday
February 27th 

No School – Religious Retreat


Friday

March 10th 


End of 3rd Quarter


Friday

March 17th 


11:30 Dismissal – St. Partick’s Day 





         and Corned Beef & Cabbage Dinner


Athletics

Our 5th & 6th Grade Volleyball season came to an end as they had their last game on February 22.  Congratulations on a good season.  It was fun watching the girls improve with each game.  

Good luck to our 7th Grade Volleyball team as Regionals start on February 27th.  Also, good luck to our 7th & 8th Grade Volleyball teams in the conference tournament!!  
Our Scholastic Bowl Team has their 1st home meet on Tuesday, March 7th.

GOOD LUCK and GO HOLY SAINTS and GO SAINTS!!
